
 
 
 
 
 
April 24, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 402 
Re:  Service from Salt Lake city to Chicago – Canal Street will change 
 

 
 
 
 
Effective Monday, May 5, our existing service from Salt Lake City to 
Chicago - Canal Street will change to the following: 
 
 
Cutoff   Salt Lake City  1800 day 0 
Availability   Chicago - Global 1 1000 day 3 
 
The service is 6 days per week with no Monday cutoff. 
 
The important changes are the new cutoff - 1800, and the new 
destination terminal in Chicago - Global 1. 
 
The reason for this change is to reduce the number of Chicago 
terminals we occupy in an effort to make it less confusing for our 
customer base. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local customer service 
representative. 
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